I am urging a NO vote on HB 4145. Anyone who has ever dealt with the legal system knows that
restraining and stalking orders are often used as weapons by vindictive spouses and dating partners.

HB 4145 expands the list of people who can fall victims to these orders even when they are based on
false allegations. I urge you to oppose any expansion of these types of orders unless safeguards are
built in for the accused.

Respectfully,
Debra Carole
Medford OR



